Welcome to 5" Grade

Dear 5th Grade Families,

Welcome to Fifth Grade! It is going to be an exciting year filled with learning and
exploring. Fifth grade is an important year for developing independence while
students are preparing for middle school.

Below is a list of suggested supplies that will help make our year run smoothly! If
possible, please bring these supplies on the first day of school.

e Two 3-Subject Notebooks:

o ELA (Writing, Reading) & Health

o Science, Social Studies & Spanish
e Two 1-Subject Notebooks:

o Math

o Spelling
e One Composition Book:

o Reading
e Five Folders:

o Take Home, ELA, Math, Science/Social Studies, Spanish

#2 Pencils (Regular or Mechanical)
Erasers
3 Packs of Post-Its (Regular Sized)
1 Pack of Index Cards (Regular Sized)
Soft Pencil Case
Crayons, Colored Pencils, Markers, Glue Sticks, Scissors, Highlighters
Headphones (Dollar Tree)
For the classroom: Tissues, Hand Sanitizer, & Lysol Wipes are greatly
appreciated

We look forward to a great year!!
The 5th Grade Team



